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Security available for trading 

 

The bonds issued by ICICI Limited under Safety Bonds - February 2001 to the public through 

prospectus dated January 25, 2001, shall be available for trading on the Capital Market Segment 

of the National Stock Exchange w.e.f. May 9, 2001. 
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Press reports regarding Videsh Sanchar Nigam Ltd 

 

The press had reports regarding the possibility of Videsh Sanchar Nigam Ltd declaring a large cash 

dividend of Rs. 100 per share. 

 

The Exchange in order to verify the accuracy or otherwise of the information reported in the press 

and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded had written to 

the officials of Videsh Sanchar Nigam Ltd 

 

Videsh Sanchar Nigam Ltd has vide their letter dated May 8, 2001 stated "At present there is no 

such proposal before the VSNL Board.Detailed and substantial information shall be communicated 

to you as and when any such proposal is taken up (if any) and decision are taken". 
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Press reports regarding Bombay Dyeing & Manufacturing Company Limited 

 

The press today had reports regarding the likely buy back proposal by Bombay Dyeing & 

Manufacturing Company Limited. 

 

The Exchange in order to verify the accuracy or otherwise of the information reported in the press 

and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded had written to 

the officials of Bombay Dyeing & Manufacturing Company Limited. 

 

Bombay Dyeing & Manufacturing Company Limited has vide their letter dated May 8, 2001 stated 

"We wish to clarify that there is no such proposal of buy back before the Board ". 
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Press reports regarding Wipro Limited 

 

The press today had reports that Wipro Limited may announce bonus issue. 

 

The Exchange in order to verify the accuracy or otherwise of the information reported in the press 

and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded had written to 

the officials of Wipro Limited. 

 

Wipro Limited has vide their letter dated May 8, 2001 stated "We wish to inform that at the last 

Board Meeting of our Company held in April 2001, we have not considered any bonus issue. Even 

thereafter, the situation has not changed. 
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